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WFWP Austria gathered on 4 April 2018 in Vienna Seidengasse, under the umbrella of the 'Global 

Women's Peace Network', to see a documentary about North Korean music-students, who were 

performing music in Europe. 

 

Renate Amesbauer, WFWP Austria president, welcomed everybody with a warm heart and introduced 

music teacher Isabella Krapf, who is also an Ambassador for Peace, as well as the director of the 

documentary Walter Wehmeyer. 

 

First Isabella Krapf gave a fantastic music performance on her harmonica accompanied by a guitar and 

also a solo of Korean song. Isabella Krampf and Walter Wehmeyer briefly introduced the documentary, 

entitled 'What is life'. 

 

 
 

The film is about North Korean music students that Ms Krampf had taught the harmonica, all the way 

through to their first performances in Europe. Through their talents and musical ambitions and their 

harmonica performances, the students could experience travelling in Europe for the first time. They also 

won many music competitions in Taiwan and North Korea. Ms Krapf shared her experience of passion 

from her work in North Korea as a harmonica music teacher. Through this peaceful cooperation the North 

Korean students could become a successful music group. 

 

In the end, the director Mr Wehmeyer also expressed his appreciation to Ms. Krapf for her work and 

cooperation to create a successful documentary. 

 

Many guests were also deeply moved to see the talented North Korean students, their music performance 

was very precious to them. After the documentary the guests were invited for a special buffet prepared by 

WFWP. 


